
PUNJAB CRICKET ASSOCIATION
I.S. BINDRA STADIUM, SECTOR-63, SAS NAGAR, MOHALI

The Punjab Cricket Association is going to host the IPL Matches from IPL Season 
2024 onwards and Bi-lateral Matches, except ICC events, allotted by BCCI, from 
March 2024 onwards at its newly built International Cricket stadium, Mullanpur 
(New Chandigarh).
The detailed Terms and Conditions are available on PCA Official website i.e. 
www.cricketpunjab.in. For any clarifications, you may contact Mr. Abhishek 
Mookherjee, Deputy Chief Executive Officer, PCA at his Mobile Number
+91-8059228289 or E-mail: accounts@cricketpunjab.in. Sd/-

(HONY. SECRETARY)

SALE OF CORPORATE BOXES AT NEW INTERNATIONAL CRICKET STADIUM
AT MULLANPUR (NEW CHANDIGARH)


